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AGENDA  
 

Georgetown Divide Public Utility District Board Of Directors  
6425 Main Street, Georgetown, California 95634 

IRRIGATION COMMITTEE 

Regular Meeting 
WEDNESDAY, July 27, 2022  

2:00 P.M. 
NOTE: This meeting replaces the previously scheduled meeting of  
July 21, 2022, which could not proceed due to a lack of quorum.  

   
Irrigation Committee Board of Directors Liaison 

John Duarte Eric Mead  Donna Seaman 
Ray Griffiths Carla Sutton   Gerry Stewart 
Kristy McKay Bill Threkel   

 

            MISSION STATEMENT 
 

It is the purpose of the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District to: 
 Provide reliable water supplies. 
 Ensure high quality drinking water. 
 Promote stewardship to protect community resources, public health, and quality of life. 
 Provide excellent and responsive customer services through dedicated and valued staff. 
 Ensure fiscal responsibility and accountability are observed by balancing immediate and long- 

term needs. 
 

 
NOTICE: This meeting will take place in the Board Room of the Georgetown Divide Public 
Utility District, located at 6425 Main Street in Georgetown, and will be open to the public.  

Further, it will be held in accordance with Resolution 2022-35 of the Georgetown Divide 
Public Utility District which allows the committee to meet with the provisions of the Brown Act 
as described in Assembly Bill 361, Executive Order N-29-20, issued by Governor Gavin 
Newsom on March 17, 2020, the Ralph M. Brown Act (California Code Section 54950, et 
seq.), and the Federal Americans and Disabilities Act.  

Members of the public may attend in person or may opt to participate in the meeting via video 
conference at:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84326773254?pwd=aGF6L1hQK2RaaExrSXZOdWUrZlY5QT09 

Meeting ID: 843 2677 3254 and Password: 791523or via teleconference by calling 1-669-
900-6833, Meeting ID: 843 2677 3254  and Password 791523:  and will be given the 
opportunity to provide public comment. Note: any person attending via teleconference will be 
sharing the phone number from which they call in with the committee and the public. 
 






